
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

         

 

 

        May 17, 2021    

     

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

On April 29, 2021, we received your FOIL request regarding the Assembly retention of Orrick, 

Herrington & Sutcliffe LLP for the case of Delgado vs. New York State.  

 

Attached are the contracts with the law firm for their retention in this case and the payments 

made pursuant to those contracts. There are no other records which are responsive to your 

request. 

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.  

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 
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